
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/9/2017 12:29:42 PM
Subject: Executive Budget briefing on Tuesday, 1/10 at 10:00 a.m.

The Governor’s staff will be holding an Executive Budget briefing on Tuesday, 1/10 at 10:00 a.m. in the Governor’s 
Office.   
Please reply if you plan to attend.  
Thank you,
Katherine
 
Katherine F. Veldran
Deputy Chief of Staff, Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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